

Year 2 Term 1 Newsletter



Welcome back to parents, carers and children! We hope that you enjoyed the summer holidays and that the children are feeling rested and ready to begin a new term in Year 2. Our topic is 'Changes' and we have lots of interesting learning to enjoy!

The Year 2 Team

Turquoise Class

Mrs Ahlas (Class Teacher)
Cheryl (General TA)

Royal Class

Miss Ward (Class Teacher)
Ashlea (General TA)

Any questions please come speak to us and we can work together to have a wonderful year!

PE

Inside PE 'gymnastics' in hall on **Tuesday**

Outside PE – Fit for sport in the Arena on **Wednesday**

Suitable attire is a white top with black shorts/jogging bottoms and a black jumper if the weather is cold.

Phonics/ morning reading lessons

Phonic lessons will begin again soon!

Please make sure if your child receives a book to return it back to the teacher.

Starting promptly at 9:00.

English

Our stories this term are all about changes. We are reading 'the cautious caterpillar' and 'The tadpole's promise' and basing our writing on these stories.

In whole class Reading we are all looking at the story 'The Old Toy Room' and will be gradually reading different stories by Roald Dahl such as 'Charlie and the chocolate factory'.

Maths

We have an exciting new scheme of work called Power Maths and this includes lots of new resources to use!

History

We are learning about toys from the past and will be exploring how toys have changed over time. We will also be designing our own toys!

Science

We are learning all about the survival needs of animals including humans.

On **Monday 16**th **September** we have a visitor bringing in some different animals for us to learn about as an exciting way to begin our Topic!